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Faculty Action Sheet 
 
 
At the seventh regular meeting of the 2022-23 academic year on March 6, 2023 the following 
actions were taken by the Smith College faculty: 
 
 
I. The faculty approved the Consent Agenda of the March 6, 2023 meeting, containing the 

Minutes of the January 30, 2023 meeting.  
II. The faculty approved the creation of an Ethics Minor in Philosophy 
III. The faculty approved a three year extension of a pilot for SAT-Optional for International 

Students. 
 
 
 
Justin Cammy 
Secretary to the Faculty 


